Statement on the Titanium Exhaust

Date June 30, 2009

We understand there is a concern in the automotive industry regarding the authenticity of our titanium exhaust sold under the name of J's Racing. We would like to clarify this issue once and for all.

We, J's Racing, have not authorized or sanctioned any shop or company to make their original version from our titanium exhaust. Furthermore, we have not made any special titanium exhaust version based on a third party request.

The authentic J's Racing titanium exhausts are shown on ourwebsite.

Anything else is a knock off which should not carry any J's Racing name on it.

Junichi Umemoto

J's Racing President

Hisaaki Murakami

J's Racing Managing director